
The Cape Cod region is working hard to 
prepare for climate change and student 
voices matter! The Cape Cod Commission is 
seeking students in grades 9-12 who want 
to develop a better understanding of 
climate change, learn what actions can be 
taken individually and collectively, and 
prepare to be a community leader.

Become A Climate 
Ambassador

APPLY AT: capecodcommission.org/climate-ambassadors  

2024

The Climate Ambassador Program is an initiative to educate, 
engage and empower young people on Cape Cod to work together 
to combat the impacts of climate change.



2024

What to Expect in the Climate 
Ambassador Program

Learn about local and global 
climate issues, carbon 
reduction strategies, 

resiliency planning, equity 
considerations, advocacy, 
policy making, and more.

Get creative by 
designing a small 

project that 
focuses on taking 

climate action.

Meet new 
friends, make a 
difference, and 

raise awareness!

MEETINGS: Eight meetings from January to May 2024 on Wednesdays from 
4:30 to 6:30 PM. The program will include both remote and in person 
meetings. See program website for full meeting schedule.

Apply by Friday, December 22nd 
Students will need to complete the online application and 
upload a teacher/counselor reference letter, highlighting 
why they should be considered for the program.

capecodcommission.org/climate-ambassadors
Learn more about 
the program and 
apply online!

NOTE: The Climate Ambassador Program is intended for a small group of students from grades 9-12. Selection will be based on 
regional geographical distribution, grade level distribution, quality of written response and reference, and application completion. 

Interested, but still have questions? 
contact us at climate@capecodcommission.org

mailto:climate@capecodcommission.org
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